
 

 

Join Saddle Brook Girl Scouts! 

 

A new 2nd grade Brownie Girl Scout Troop is forming! We are in need of 

one adult to help us form this troop. 

Please contact Carmen at cdacosta@gsnnj.org 

 
Without leaders, we have no troops for girls to join. 

 
This event is not sponsored by the Saddle Brook 

Board of Education. 

 

 
 
 


